13. STREET TREE REPLACEMENT — PROCTOR, GAMBIA AND LOFTUS STREETS
The Board’s approval was sought for the removal and replacement planting of trees in Proctor Street,
Gambia Street and Loftus Street in conjunction with the Papanui Cluster Street Refurbishment Capital
Project 2006 (kerb and channel replacement).
The Board resolved:

(&) To adopt Option A as set out in the report.

(b)  To approve the removal of the trees in Proctor, Gambia and Loftus Streets as shown in the
plans attached to the report.

(c)  To approve the implementation of the planting proposals set out in the concept landscape plans
attached to the report for Proctor, Gambia and Loftus Streets, during the 2007 planting season.
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